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January 26. 2007 FILED
Mr. Mark Gordon, Chairman
Wyoming Environmento.lQuality Council
122 W 25thSt
Herschler Bldg., Ruom 1714
Cheyenne, WY 82002
Fax 307-777-6134

JAN 2 6 2007

TerriA. Lorenzon,Director
EnvironmentalQualityCouncil

Erin Slattery
400 Sunli2ht Drive
Gillette. WY 82716

Dear Mr. Gordont

My name is Erin Slattery. I am an insurance agent in Gillette, WY. I would like to let
you know that 1oppose the rulemaking that reduces or eliminates the ability tor coalbed
produced water to be di~charged and thus beneficially used. I have seen the benefit that it
has provided me with a'Job and I have the seen good effects that it has given ranchers..
1ive!ltncK and wild1ife in thiFl aTea.

I would really hate to see this rulemoldng pass, because I know that mysolf and othors
would probably loose our employmeJ.ltand dus would effect dle whole State ofWyomillg
if gas production should be reduced.

I understand that problems with some ranchers/individuals do exist, but changing the
water Qualityrules is not a fix for those solutions. There are many options available for
this conflict that are not being pursued by these ranchers/individuals (petitioners).

I would like to thank you for giving me this opportunity to comment and if you have any
questions I con be contacted at 307-680-4558.

Sincerely,

2t;~.ErinSla~


